
Mice Class Newsletter 
Friday 4th October 2024 

What has been happening this week?  

In Personal, Social and Emotional Development, taking turns and sharing  

Phonics, we have learnt the grapheme phoneme correspondence for o,c,k,g and tricky word 

“is” 

RE, we read the Creation Story from the Bible and this week we have made our own bible 

Literacy, handwriting activities and reading our wordless books as well as enjoying listening to 

and engaging with a range of picture books including the Colour Monster  

Mathematics… matching activities, pairing and comparing 

Understanding the World…  talking about our grandparents and all the different names we 

have for them 

Expressive art and design, preparing a gift for grandparents tea 

Celebrations & Pupil Voice 

Work on the Wall:  Freya for her matching work in maths 

Headteachers Award: Saaya for her joyful presence and always showing kindness 

Shining Stars:  Elijah, Amy, Alyssa, Amariah, Fen, Jojo, Holly, Freya and Saaya 

 

In a tight contest and lots of voting Fen is Mice class Worship Leader and Freya is our 

Mice Class School Council representative! 

Reminders & Messages  

Grandparents Tea this  Friday  4th October 2.30—3.20pm 

Stay and Explore session for 0-4 year olds—Tuesday 1st  October 1.30- -3pm 

Farm School for Mice Class—Thursday 24th October 9.30am—11.45am 

 


